
Meeting Electoral Committee 20 April 2020 
 

Present: Jan van Diepen (chair), Marijke Peijster-Terpelle, Louise Rempkens, Jasmine Verenjans –van  
                der Weerd (secretary), Karen Wever. 
 

1. Due to the Corona crisis we cannot convene public meetings. We hold virtual meetings, from 
our homes. For the sake of transparency we will publish our decisions on our internet pages.  

2. We continue the election based on the registers that have been generated on 6 March. The 
public inspection had failed due to “Corona” so now we offer students and staff the option to 
inquire the correctness of their position on the register, in case of reasonable doubt, by email 
to the secretary.  

3. We accept the revised schedule of the University Council as framework for our schedule. We 
will publish a revised schedule on our webpages.   

4. For nomination it will be difficult for candidates to collect the required signed endorsements. 
We decided that the nominee list must show endorsements with names and email addresses 
instead. At the form a statement will be added that the endorsers have consented to be 
mentioned. The nominee list forms are sent in by email to the secretary.  
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